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	Invoice

Date: May 17, 2012
For: Registration fee for  the June 5-7, 2012 Gulf of Maine Council on the Marine Environment Working Group  and/or Council meetings in Fredericton New Brunswick. 
Total amount due: $50 USD

Invoice for (write name and address of participant below):

Payment options:

Check - send to: 

US Gulf of Maine Association  

PO Box 6063

Falmouth, ME 04105 

Credit Card - via PayPal™  by going to the following website address: http://www.gulfofmaine.org/register/ 

Payments at the meeting can be given to Cindy Krum.
If you have questions or need a receipt, please contact Lori Hallett at lhallett@maine.rr.com
Thank you,

Cynthia Krum

Executive Director




The Gulf of Maine Council on the Marine Environment oversees an international state/provincial effort to monitor, protect, and sustain the Gulf of Maine Ecosystem. The Association of US Delegates to the Gulf of Maine Council on the Marine Environment Corporation is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) organization established to manage and develop support in the US for Council activities
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